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Heart Start Course 
Would YOU know what to do if someone had an 

accident in your home? 
There’s a great opportunity to find out how to keep your 

loved ones safe. 

on 

Thursday 28th July starting promptly at 7.00 pm finish 9.00 pm 

 
 ‘Heart Start is a basic life support course developed by the British Heart 

Foundation covering CPR, unconsciousness, bleeding, heart attack and stroke 

signs. It is delivered in an informal way with friendly trainers.  

The course is free, non- accredited and suitable for all ages. 

 

Places limited to a maximum of 16 so please ring Jean 019956065 or Sue 643499 

in order to book a place. 

 

*************************** 

 

Heritage Open Days 
Join us to peruse the pictures and articles we have collected.  Also come along and 

look up your family history with the help of experienced researchers. 

   Sunday 31st July 

from 2.00 pm until 4.00 pm 

There will be no meeting in August owing to the decoration of the hall. 

If anyone is willing to donate a cake please let Jean know on 01995 606511. 

Tea and cakes £2 

 

************* 

 

Turkey Supper 

Tuesday 13th September at 7. 30 pm. 

Enjoy a game of whist and dominoes 
Tickets £8.00 available from Eveline 01995 61517  

All helpers welcome 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer is here! 
The summer has started 

well! 

Enjoy it what ever you 

are doing. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Domino Drives 
All are welcome to the fortnightly domino drives  

From 5th July onwards 

19th July 

2nd August 

16th August 

30th August 

13th September Turkey Supper, whist and dominoes 

27th September 

Bring along a friend for a good night out. 
 

******************************* 

 

Time for tennis 

Residents of Bleasdale, their families and children and families from Bleasdale School 

are welcome to use the Bleasdale Estate tennis court. (Priority is given to the 

Duckworth family).  It is available for booking through the Estate Office on 604076 

Please leave a message and if unsuitable you will be contacted.  

Please remember that only tennis balls should be used on the courts. 

NO cycles or large balls please. 

*************************** 

National Heritage Weekend 

Bleasdale Remembers 
A local walk from the Parish Hall 

10 am to 1 pm on 

Thursday 8th September 

Join the Wyre Countryside Rangers and find out about the men, 

Women and children who lived in Bleasdale 

During World War 1 

Book at Visit Garstang on 01995 602125 

No charge  

Tea and cakes provided £2 per person 

 

Advance Notice  

 Harvest Sunday 2nd October 

Harvest Festival St Eadmer’s Church at 10. 30 am 
and  

at the Parish Hall 

There will be a special First World War 1 Exhibition 

after the Service to commemorate those who served  

and those who died in the conflict especially remembering those who were killed in 

The Battle of the Somme 

Enjoy the home made food  

 

Are you celebrating a special event? 
Why not hire a room in the Parish Hall?  Contact Eveline 0199561517 

 

Have a look at our website for Bleasdale Parish Hall at www.bleasdaleparish.co.uk 


